
 
 

11th September 2025 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

 

It’s been a lovely start to the school year, and we are already practising our songs and 

poems for Harvest. This year, we’ll be celebrating the Harvest Festival at St Peter and St 

Paul’s Church on Wednesday 1st October. We will hold 2 separate services as follows: 
 

9:45 to 10:15: Reception, Years 1 and 2 

10:20 to 10:50: Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

 

As always, we are grateful to parents and carers who can walk with us to and from the 

church. If you can help, please let your child’s class teacher know. For the first service we 

aim to leave after registration, by 9:15 am. For the second service we aim to leave school 

at 9:50 am. We will have seating reserved inside the church for those walking with us. 

 

In the past, we have made donations to the local food bank as part of our learning and to 

promote our children’s awareness of social responsibility within the local community. If you 

would like to contribute towards this, please could you send any tinned food, jars of 

sauces, pasta, rice or cereal into school by Friday 26th September.  

 

We are excited to share this celebration with our school community and hope many of 

you will be able to join us. Thank you in advance for your support.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs Norman 

RE Coordinator 

 
 


